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From: Carla Ghisla <carlaghisla@gmail.com>

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 3/12/2012 1:38 pm

Subject: Use of Robert Road for North-West Rail Link

Director of Infrastructure Projects
Dear Sir

| have been living on Robert Road for 26 years.

Since the conversion of the Castle Hill Rd intersection to left turn
only, some years ago, the low-traffic nature of Robert Road has
attracted residents who specifically looking for a place with less
traffic danger. As such, the whole of the Robert Road area, including
the streets which are continuous is an area where a high number of
young families have their homes. To convert this quiet neighbourhood
into a high traffic thoroughfare would be extremely inappropriate for
the residents and would detrimentally impact the safety of the area.
Robert Road is not an appropriate option for major traffic flow
related to The North-West Rail Link.

Your sincerely,

Carla Ghisla
47 Robert Road, Cherrybrook



